LAC Meeting Minutes February 14th 2024

Present

Ms Palaciano Principal

Dr R Wetzel Media Specialist
Ms Breaux

Mrs K Butler

Mr Limlie

Ms Nichols

Ms Patton

Mrs Butlers’ book submission was approved for use in her class.

The subject of what was unacceptable in books appropriate for middle school was discussed
Eg Nudity.

The non fiction books sent by the district from Perma Bound were discussed.

Dr Wetzel talked about all of the free books sent by the district from last school years’ summer
book reading incentive. It was decided to start giving them away again with a disclaimer for the
students to give to their parents.

There was a discussion about books that are currently being challenged.

The visit by The Monster Missions author (Laura Martin), was talked about and the itinerary was
shared with those present.

This ended the meeting.



